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Gail Henrikson

From: Clatsop County Oregon <clatsop-county-or@municodeweb.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 4:04 PM
To: Clancie Adams; Gail Henrikson; Tom Bennett
Subject: Webform submission from: Short Term Rental Caps/Limits

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Submitted on Wed, 09/07/2022 - 4:04 PM 

Submitted by: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Should there be a total cap on STRs in the unincorporated county? 
No 
 
Should STRs be capped based on the ratio of STRs to the total number of dwellings in a zoning district? (Example: No more 
than 10% of dwellings can be STRs) 
No 
 
Should existing permitted STRs be grandfathered in? 
Yes 
 
Additional comments 
STRs = Tourism = Money 
 
Name 
Kevin Gummer 
 
Email 
kevingummer@gmail.com 
 
I live in: 
Outside Clatsop County 

 


